
 

SS Peter & Paul is putting together a church photo directory and it  

won’t be complete without you! 

There is no cost to have your portraits taken, and you will receive a 

complimentary 8x10 portrait and directory for participating. 

The first three photo sessions will be: 

Thursday and Friday, May 12, 13, between the hours of 2 – 9 PM 

And Saturday May 14 between the hours of 10 AM – 5 PM 

Sign up online today or Sunday after the Divine Liturgy at the Outreach table 

 

The link to sign up online is: 

https://www.securedata-trans14.com/ap/saintspeterpaulgreekchurch/index.php?page=10 

and can be found on our website and Facebook page 
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